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Enrichment Explorers: A Kindergarten-2nd Grade Program

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to announce the launch of Enrichment Explorers, an exciting opportunity for
identified students in Kindergarten through 2nd grade to dive into a variety of learning
experiences during the school day.

Students will have the chance to attend academic support sessions tailored to their individual
learning needs led by our experienced interventionalists, participate in enrichment
experiences led by our talented related arts teachers, or engage in growth opportunities with
other district specialists. These varying enrichment activities will focus on sparking creativity,
encouraging curiosity, and building critical thinking and knowledge skills in areas like the arts,
sciences, language arts, mathematics, physical education, and social-emotional learning.

Students selected for enrichment opportunities may explore creative challenges like STEM
projects, art and music explorations, storytelling adventures, and more. In physical education,
enrichment might include advanced skill development, team-building activities, or specialized
fitness challenges. Our goal is to provide an engaging and well-rounded experience for every
child, helping them grow academically, socially, physically, and creatively.

Participation will be determined by teacher recommendations, student needs, scheduling
opportunities, and available staffing. Whether your child is strengthening core academic skills
or embracing new enrichment challenges, the Enrichment Explorers program ensures that
every student’s time is meaningful and supports their growth. Students selected for
Enrichment Explorers will receive additional communication from their enrichment
Instructor.

We're excited about this opportunity to provide identified students with enriching and
fulfilling experiences during the school day. If you have any questions or would like additional

details, please don't hesitate to reach out to your building principal.

Sincerely,
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Clifford Burns, Ed.D.
Assistant Superintendent
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